
 
 
 
 
Ref. No.  285 /2011 
 
19 October 2011 
 
AUN Member Universities 
 
Subject: Call for application for AUN-KASEAS Exchange Fellowship Programme 2011   
 
Dear President/Rector/Vice-Chancellor of the AUN Member Universities, 
 
According to the success of the ASEAN-ROK Academic Exchange Programme for 12 
consecutive years since its inception in 1999, the AUN Secretariat is pleased to announce 
the call for application for the Exchange Fellowship programme 2011. This Programme is 
designed to offer scholars and students from Korean and Southeast Asia opportunities to 
experience and understand each other by conducting research in areas that are essential for 
the construction of ASEAN-Korea solidarity. 
 
In this regard, we would like to seek your kind cooperation in distributing the information 
of this Programme to graduated students, researchers, and university professors who have 
keen interest in Korean Studies and other comparative themes. The application process and 
term of reference are enclosed for your information.  
 
Since we request the applicants to submit their application materials through the 
Universities, we, therefore, would highly appreciate if you could forward the 
application either by post to the AUN Secretariat or by scanned mail to 
aun.naparat@gmail.com within 15 December 2011.  
 
We, the AUN and KASEAS, strongly believe that this Programme will bring together         
a fruitful research cooperation and bring about a successful result to promote the 
relationship between ASEAN and the Republic of Korea as well as the mutual 
understanding between the two regions. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Assoc. Prof. Nantana Gajaseni Ph.D. 
AUN Executive Director 
 
Enclosures: 1. Application form 
                   2. Term of reference 
 


